

JAMES MOESER

Chancellor

103 SOUTH BUILDING CAMPUS BOX 9100 CHAPEL HILL, NC 27599-9100

T 919.962.1365 F 919.962.1647 www.unc.edu

February 3, 2006

Kevin Foy Mayor, Town of Chapel Hill 405 Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard Chapel Hill, NC 27516

Dear Kevin:

I was contacted by Dan Reed, Chancellor's Eminent Professor of Computer Science and Vice Chancellor for Information Technology, to say that he had read in the paper about the interest of the Town of Chapel Hill in creating a wireless community. Dan is one of the most knowledgeable professionals in the world in information technology. He offered to me that he would be glad to assist the town if you would like technical assistance from the university. It struck me that this might be a very fruitful way for us to provide some important assistance to the town in this endeavor if it would, in fact, be helpful. Please let me know.

All best wishes.

Very sincerely,

James Moeser

JM:bl

cc:

Dan Reed Linda Convissor Johnathan Howes Nancy Suttenfield

Moeser/foy020306